
 Weekly Bulletin no.77 

Friday 18th October 2024 

This week at Darnhall we had our Open Evening and it was a great   

success, a big thank you to all staff and children that helped out!  

As part of the Kindness Challenge week we raised funds for the 

NSPCC, thank you for all donations.  

Parents Evening appointments are now live to book using the link: 

https://darnhall.schoolcloud.co.uk/  

We’ve had Calpol consent from more than half of the school, thank you! 

If you haven’t yet done so, please give consent on ParentPay as we’re 

unable to give any medicine without this. 

Coming up… 

Monday 21st October  

Rabbit Parent/Carer Lunch, 

11:40am, KS2 

 

Gulliver’s World  

Information Meeting  

5pm-5:30pm, KS2 

 

Tuesday 22nd October 

Parents Maths Session 2-3pm KS2, 

please book on ParentPay  

 

Thursday 24th October 

Halloween Discos  

Nursery Spooky Stay & Play  

 

https://darnhall.schoolcloud.co.uk/


Well done to this week’s              

attendance winners: 

 Fox Class 

They’ve won this week with 97.8% 

attendance! Well done everyone. 

They have been rewarded with 15 

minutes of extra outdoor play.    

 

Please keep an eye out next week 

for a special  PTA Raffle we will be 

sharing!  

 








